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SUBJECT:

FUTURE PROVISION OF A CATERING FACILITY AT POPPIT SANDS
This paper is to update Members and to seek approval to document a new lease that will provide the opportunity for a catering facility within the existing café building at Poppit Sands for the next 10 years. 

BACKGROUND :



Following a resolution of Members in May 2010, JJ Morris Estate Agents acting on behalf of the National Park undertook an open marketing exercise during the latter part of 2010 to identify prospective new tenants willing and able to offer a catering facility under a new 10 year full repairing and insuring lease. The above marketing exercise produced 26 formal expressions of interest. 18 reconfirmed their interest after being asked to supply additional information on the following key criteria:

· length of lease offered

· willingness to take full repairing responsibility

· rental offer

· willingness to trade throughout the year

· business experience

· financial backing

· catering experience.

Four were shortlisted for interview which took place at the café on the 16th December 2010.  Judged against the above key criteria, a long established Cardigan based business have been selected by your Officers as the preferred prospective tenant. The prospective tenants are keen to complete a new lease and take possession of the building as soon as reasonably possible so that they can be open and trading in time for this coming Easter. 

SUMMARY

Following notification by the previous long standing tenants that they would be retiring and surrendering up their lease at the end of the 2010 summer season, your Officers have adopted a prudent balance between addressing the public’s desire  to minimise the period of time between the old café closing and a new café venture opening and the need for the necessary new lease to be equitable and fair to the public purse. Your Officers are of the opinion that the opportunity to achieve both objectives is now before you. 

RECOMMENDATION

That Members authorise your Officers to document the necessary new lease at the earliest available opportunity.

(For further information, please contact Gary Meopham, garym@pembrokeshirecoast.org.uk)
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